
 
 

Annual Report from Patricia Boult, Naunton Social Chair 
 
The newly refurbished hall held an open evening on July 28th ‘18, with SC and VHC 
providing refreshments.    The first social committee event held there, on Sept. 22nd 
‘18,  was the annual Fish and Fizz evening, a fish and chips supper, and dancing - a very 
popular event. 
  
On October 12th, a musical evening was held, with a hot supper provided. 
  
On Nov.3rd ‘18, the social committee, with a very willing workforce of villagers, spent 
the day building the bonfire, and setting up for the crowds that always attend. 
  
The churches' Christmas market was not held last year, so, at very short notice, some of 
the social committee members decided to pull together their own market, and offer a 
‘Brunch’, along with Christmas craft stalls.  The brunch proved a hit, so now a’ breakfast 
club’ is held every third Saturday of the month.  The social committee are using any 
profit made to purchase all kitchen utensils necessary to help with future VH bookings.  
  
The annual Progressive Supper was held on Feb 2nd ‘18.   26 couples took part, some 
for the first time, on a very icy night.  
  
The social committee are still very much involved with the village hall, by contributing 
to any shortfall in the running costs, until a clear picture of such costs are known. 
 


